
 

Children in         

Reception have 

been learning all 

about money in 

Maths and have 

been  illustrating 

their story book! 

In Science, Year 

6 have been 

learning about 

light and they 

have also been 

studying      

modern slavery 

Children in Year 2 

were learning about 

the Christmas Story 

in  RE and in Maths 

they were          

practising division 

by sharing.  

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

We have all been coping with the effects of COVID over the last months and it has affected us all in one way or 
another, whether directly or indirectly. The important thing to remember is that even though Kingfisher Acade-
my is closed we are still working hard for our families to provide support. Not only in learning for the children 
but also to support any families experiencing financial hardship in these difficult times.   

Kingfisher Hall is a central part of our community and we will continue to do what we can for all.  

Although the school building may be closed the learning continues and I thought you would like to see some of 
the wonderful work your children have been doing at home.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mr M Clifford 
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Year 1 have been learning about 

3D shapes and rewriting well 

known stories 

In Science, Year 5 have been    

investigating friction and the 

children have designed a shoe 

that  can be used in snow and ice 

Wow, some great cave Art and information 

Posters from Year 3! 


